
 
 
      

        
 

 
We have had a very busy end to term 3. On Tuesday, Martha, 
Olive and Ellis represented the school at the area ‘Speak Out’ 
competition against twelve other schools. Each school chose a 
topic to debate. Our topic was ‘Should children learn a foreign 
language in primary schools?’.  Martha gave a compelling 
argument as to why children should learn a foreign language 
which was countered beautifully by Ellis who put forward all the 
reasons as to why it wasn’t a good idea.  Olive did a marvellous 
job as Chair, introducing the topic, summarising and answering a 
tricky question posed to the team from a member of the 
audience.   
The standard from all children competing was extremely high and we are so proud of Martha, Ellis and 
Olive - standing on a stage in front of a packed audience, with a spotlight on you is a very daunting task!  
 
Thursday afternoon, Chestnut Class held their learning exhibition in the hall for all their parents and 
other family members and then again this morning to the rest of the school.  As with all the other 
learning exhibitions that have happened in the past, the event was extremely successful with children 
doing a superb job of showcasing all their learning.  Mr Rideout has certainly been keeping Chestnut 
Class busy! 

 
 
 
Yesterday Oak class had a DT day in which they were 
making bridges and learning about the best materials 
to use when creating a bridge. They used many tools 
and skills in order to do  this, including sawing and 
making structures from spaghetti.  
Well done Oak Class! 
 
 
 
 
 

We also said a sad farewell to our two student teachers yesterday -            
Miss Grace and Miss Chivers.  We wish them both the very best of luck as 
they continue their learning journey in new placement schools. 
 



 
 
      

        
 

 
 
This week we saw a big delivery of new non-fiction books (many of 
them written in a graphic novel style) courtesy of the PTFA.  It was 
wonderful to see the excitement on the children’s faces as they 
descended on the boxes of new books.   
‘Reading for Pleasure’ is very much alive at Clutton! 
 
On the final note, if you have not yet signed up for a slot for parents 
evening (happening first week back after half term) please do so asap. 
 

Have a lovely half term break and we will see you all back on Monday 24th February.  
 
 
Mrs Cowgill and Mr Turull 

 
WORLD BOOK DAY -THURSDAY MARCH 6TH 
Children can come to school dressed as their favourite 
book character if they wish - this is not compulsory!  During 
the day, each child will have the chance to design a 
bookmark.  The winning designs will be used by the PTFA 
for future events. The PTFA have also agreed to run a 'Big 
Book Bonanza' after school on this day which will involve 
children being able to purchase a book for a minimal donation.  
All donations of  any books (in good condition) will be gratefully 
received. 
 

 
 

Congratulations to Amber House!  
They have won the House Cup this term  

and will receive their treat next term.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
      

        
 

 
 

Certificates of the week 
 
Head Teacher Awards 

 

Congratulations to the following children for receiving 
the  Head Teacher’s Award this week:   

Bea, Finley, Noah, Albie, Florence and Timmy. 

 
 
 
 
 
Doodle Maths 

 
The children with the most stars in 
their class this week are:  
 
Doodle Maths - Elizabeth, Delilah, 
Livie, Autumn, Joshua, Katie and 
Imogen. 
Doodle Tables - Livie, Leighton and 
Imogen. 

 

 

  Other Achievements 

Sophie showed everyone her gymnastics award and Harry 
shared his football trophies. 

 
 
 



 
 
      

        
 

 



 
 
      

        
 

 
 

Notices 
 

●​ Coats - Please ensure that your child has a waterproof coat in school.  Unless it is torrential rain, 
children will still go outside at break, lunchtime and PE sessions. 

●​ Forest School - After half term Willow Class will have their first weekly forest school session of 
the term on Wednesday 26th February.   

●​ Office email address - Please note that if you need to contact the school office the email address 
is office@clutton.mnsp.org.uk. 

●​ Long hair - For reasons of health and safety, long hair should always be tied back. 
●​ School day - Begins at 8.45am and ends 3.15pm. The gates will close at 8.50am and after this 

time you will need to press the buzzer to enter the school. Children arriving after 8:50am are 
marked as late in the register. 

●​ School pick up - Please remember to inform the school if collection arrangements are different  
         from normal. 

●​ Sickness and diarrhoea - reminder that children should not return to school until 48 hours after 
the last bout of illness. 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
      

        
 

 
 
 
Basketball Club - Booking form 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://phsports.childcare-online-booking.co.uk/index.php


 
 
      

        
 

 
 
 

  
For more information on NHS Right to Choose, please use the links below: 
 
www..nhs.uk/patientchoice 
https://www.clinical-partners.co.uk/nhs-services/right-to-choose 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Free Webinar on Emotional Health and Well-being for Parents/Carers 
  
We are pleased to offer a FREE webinar on emotional health and well-being, hosted by the school nursing 
team. The session will take place on 05 March 2025 at 11am and is specifically designed for parents and 
carers. 
If you would like to attend, please use the links or QR code below to sign up. We encourage you to join us for 
this valuable session! 
https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/406d0c0a-aa6b-4543-819b-160de70aa67b@2c2b1ee0-a8a1-49e6-a8
20-5ce4890cf466 
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